
  4-14-09  
   

  

  
   

IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Consideration of Summer 2009 Food Service Programs 
 
 Dr. George Noflin 
  Mrs. Lynne Rogers 
 

 
 

Assistant Superintendent George Noflin and Food Service Director Lynne Rogers 
recommend the following Summer 2009 Food Service Programs: 
 

• Fillmore Center (snack program for Special Education program) 

• King Early Childhood Center – Breakfast and Lunch 

• Tupelo Middle School (Breakfast and Lunch) 

• Christ the King Lutheran Church (Satellite meal service from TMS for 
 breakfast and lunch) 

• Additional Sites (as needed for the operation of the TPSD extended school year 
programs which may consist of breakfast, lunch and/or snacks) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
 

             Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 
        PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


